
  I am very concerned that legislation promoting the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is making 
its way through the Oregon State Legislature. This dangerous legislation if passed will take away the 
voice of Oregon voters in future elections for President of the United States and hand it over to larger 
more populated cities and states that will always determine the National Popular Vote winner. I firmly 
believe in the principles set forth by our Founding Fathers in the Constitution including the development of 
our great Republic and the Electoral College process for electing the President. I ask you as an elected 
official to also respect our Constitution and our Republic and defeat this legislation in the Oregon State 
Legislature Please protect our Oregon vote! 
 
 
Russell Jaffe 

 


